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I am writing to express my strong opposition to HB 3042, a bill that, if passed, would 

impose significant restrictions on medical practitioners and undermine the 

fundamental principles of medical autonomy and free speech. The bill introduces 

dangerous provisions that could curtail the ability of healthcare professionals to 

provide independent, evidence-based care and engage in the free exchange of 

scientific ideas. 

 

In conclusion, HB 3042 is a deeply troubling piece of legislation that poses a 

significant threat to medical professionals' freedom, autonomy, and ability to engage 

in scientific discourse. I urge you to oppose this bill in its current form and work 

towards a solution that supports the rights of healthcare practitioners and protects the 

public's access to diverse, evidence-based care. 


